
VILLAGE OF ALBURGH
1 NORTH MAIN ST, SUITE 2

ALBURGH, VERMONT 05440
o

Tel: 802.796.3763  Fax: 802.796.3939
villageofalburgh@fairpoint.net

September 20, 2016

Dear Village of Alburgh Resident:

We would like to inform you of a new service the Village of Alburgh offers as part of our commitment 
to providing and improving our service for our residents.  The Board of Trustees has established an 
account on VTALERT, a Vermont state system for emergency notifications, that can be used to notify 
you in case of safety or health issues in the community.  This is most notably intended to provide 
timely information regarding concerns with the water and sewer system, but may be used for other 
urgent business.

To make the system work best for you, please provide contact information that will ensure the 
messages the village sends out through VTALERT will reach you in a timely and effective manner.  
Email and text messages (sent to mobile phones) are the easiest, but messages can go out through voice
phone calls as well.

Name(s):______________________________________________________________________
Physical (Street) Address:_______________________________________ Apt:______________
Text Message phone number (mobile phones only):____-_____-________ Carrier:___________
Text Message phone number (mobile phones only):____-_____-________ Carrier:___________
Text Message phone number (mobile phones only):____-_____-________ Carrier:___________
Text Message phone number (mobile phones only):____-_____-________ Carrier:___________
Text Message phone number (mobile phones only):____-_____-________ Carrier:___________

Email Address:__________________________    Email Address:__________________________
Email Address:__________________________    Email Address:__________________________
Email Address:__________________________    

Voice or landline phone:____-____-________      Voice or landline phone:____-____-________
Voice or landline phone:____-____-________      Voice or landline phone:____-____-________
Voice or landline phone:____-____-________     

Please go to www.vtalert.gov for more information about the Vermont Alert program.  Please contact 
the Village of Alburgh office if you have any questions.  The sooner you return your contact 
information to the village office, the sooner we will be able to keep you informed.

Sincerely, 
The Village of Alburgh Board of Trustees

http://www.vtalert.gov/

